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REWIND: Rayfield’s partisan attacks on SOS audit alert don’t hold up 
 

EDITORIAL: Richardson’s audit alert was a bullseye 
The Bend Bulletin 
 
“The health plan is expensive, and its cost will only grow in the years ahead as federal payments for 
Medicaid decline. Assuring that everyone who is on the Oregon Health Plan is entitled to be there is 
critical. And had it not been for Secretary of State Richardson and his audit alert, Oregonians might never 
have become aware of how far away from being able to make that assurance the OHA really was.” 
 
FLASHBACK: Rep. Rayfield calls SOS audit alert a “politically motivated attempt to grab 
headlines” 
Oregon House Floor: May 17, 2017 
 

 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HApQ8WVpcNQ 
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